Wingham Primary School W/b 29th April 2024



A message from the Head of School to Parents...



We hope you are enjoying using **Emile** spelling at home. We can see the children's usage and are really impressed with their engagement.

If you have any issues logging on please let us know!

School were kindly donated a **piano** but no longer have the space for it. If you would like to give the

piano a new home please email into the school office.





We have some great books in our reading fridge, if you fancy changing your bedtime picture stories please come and have a swap. We also have chapter books for KS2—well worth a look.

The reading is cool fridge can be found by the school office.



Our Year 1 children had an amazing day at the farm exploring "Does farming matter?" They learnt about planting and harvest and had the most fun sliding and climbing in the grain barn!

School Attendance	
National Target	
95%	

Upcoming Events

Thursday 2nd May—Year 6 at the Marlowe theatre

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday

W.C 13th May—Year 6 Sat's Week

W.C 20th May-Enterprise week

Thursday 23rd May—Reception Vision and Hearing screening

Friday 24th May—Enterprise Fair

Friday 24th May—3.20pm End of Term 5